
Hello,  

 

This letter is written in complete support of developing offices designated for African American missing 

and exploited women and children.  It is imperative that funding and resources are specifically 

designated to address this issue.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Laci Rumpza  
6814 11th Ave S  
Richfield, MN 55423 
612-532-6776 


